
2009/SU/00 – Harrison Lake Ar ea. Monkey Just OverFour Feet
Tall: A resident who worked as a gate security man at Harrison Lake
had a strange sighting at about 4:00 p.m. in the summer of 2009.  On
his way to work, he saw what he described as a monkey about 4 feet
tall cross the road in front of his car. He exclaimed to himself, “A
monkey! Some fool has let loose a damn monkey!” Some time later,
he became acquainted with Bill Miller, a local sasquatch researcher,
and the resident mentioned his odd experience. He had not consid-
ered a sasquatch connection and was not convinced that the “mon-
key” he saw was a young sasquatch. He insists that what he saw was
a monkey or some sort or a chimpanzee. He was adamant that it was
not a small person, bear, or any other any other animal known to be
in the Harrison area.

Source: Thomas Steenburg Sasquatch Incidents file, No. 10177.


